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From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 12:21 PM
To: Senate Redistricting
Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Attachments: redistricting letter.docx

Date: 2021‐02‐27  
First Name: Jutta  
Last Name: Normoyle  
Title: N/A  
Organization: self  
Address:   
City: BASTROP  
State: TX  
Zipcode:    
Phone:    
 
Affirm public info: I agree  
 
Regarding: Senate  
 
Message:  
please see attached 
 

 



Regarding redistricting 
 
Dear Representative,  
 
As a recent new citizen I take the new redistricting very seriously.  I 
currently live in Bastrop County, 198 Shiloh Rd., Texas Senate 14, House 
17 and US House District 27.  
 
One of the talking points is for an Independent Commission. It’s very 
important to me that we have accountability, I disagree to have an 
appointed commission because transparency is the most honest way to 
handle this issue. A commission is appointed without accountability to the 
voters. 
 
The districts should not be based on ethnicity, we don't need silos we’re all 
Americans. We all care about the same values: Fire, water, safety, good 
schools/education. We all want to make a living, feed our families and put a 
roof over their heads. 
 
The current district is Gerrymandered. As a Bastrop County voter I have no 
representation.   
 
Regards 
 
Jutta Normoyle 
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